## **Reflecting on the Positive**

Posted on Apr 06, Posted by <u>Jeff Smith, State Senator District 31</u> Category <u>Wisconsin</u>



Jeff Smith writes about some of the most memorable highlights from the many committees he's served on during his first term as state senator.

MADISON - There are times when it's a good idea to take a breath and reflect on your accomplishments. Now, that the legislative session has ended I've had a chance to do just that. Oftentimes, it's easy to dwell on the challenges and disappointments we experience, but I know my first term as your state senator has been rewarding.

Holding this office has created opportunities to learn so much about so many things. I'm sure it isn't for everyone, but I really enjoyed the time spent with a farmer educating me on soil science or ABATE motorcycle enthusiasts explaining to me how policies passed in Madison affect their rides.

Some of the most memorable highlights over the last few years have come from serving on the many committees I have the good fortune to be a part of.

